
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 Month Statement 
to 31st March 2015 

 
 

CASTLEHILL HOUSING ASSOCIATION LTD 
 
The members of the committee of management are of the opinion that the 
state of affairs of the Association, as shown on the Balance Sheet is 
satisfactory and are pleased to note the surplus of £492,286 for the year, 
which will be transferred to reserves.  
 
During 2014/15, Castlehill built sixteen general needs properties at 
Cattofield Square, Aberdeen. Four of these mid-market rent properties 
have been leased to Castlehill’s subsidiary, Castlehill Solutions Limited.  
Castlehill sold one rented property on the open market during the year to 
31 March 2015. The rented property sold was a single tenement flat at 
24a Gladstone Place, Aberdeen.   
 
Castlehill recognises the difficulty of developing new housing in the 
current financial climate but wishes to continue to pursue development 
opportunities that can be delivered without putting at risk the sound 
financial position of the organisation. 
 
In the future there are plans for development on the site of Stoneywood/
Mugiemoss Road. This is a large plot adjacent to the Dandara 
development and consists of 38 x 1/2 bed flats and 2 x 3 bed houses for 
Castlehill - the mix of mid-market and affordable has not yet been 
decided.   Planning approval is now expected in August/September and 
hope to be on site by October 2015 for 12-15 months. 








